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Spring 
Clean Up  
At this time we are still 
under the “stay at home” 
order so we will not be 
holding a community 
spring cleaning day.  As 
a small volunteer 
cemetery, we’re asking 
our Cedar Cemetery families to get out and help as you are able.  
The above picture is from a chilly and damp morning last April  
when some families and friends gathered to spruce things up.  

Gary Smith Memorial  
A special thank you JoAnn and Tim Smith who made a memorial 
donation in the name of Gary Smith to the cemetery.   Gary took 
great pride in mowing and helping with the maintenance of the 
cemetery. The Smith family has a long tradition of being a part of 
Cedar Cemetery, their generosity is appreciated.   

Driveway Improvements 
At the 2019 meeting it was determined that we should get bids to  
improve our driveway.  Bids were taken and a vendor was selected.  
We’re hoping to get the work done this summer. 

Memorial Day    
This past May the American Legion Post 
622 & Post 622 Auxiliary Unit hosted a 
Memorial Day service at Cedar 
Cemetery.  We are fortunate to have 
these services held on-site.   

Watch the website and your email for 
information on Memorial and Veteran’s 
Day events (unscheduled at this time). 

No Annual Meeting  

The annual meeting that is 
normally held in May will NOT 
take place this year due to the 
current “stay at home” order.   

If you have any questions or 
concerns for the trustees to 
address, please let us know.  

Stay In Touch! 

Please keep us informed of 
address changes. 

Tanya Guy 
438 143rd Ave NW 
Andover, MN 55304 
(612) 201-7401 
5snowguys@gmail.com 

Please note this is a new 
address for our Treasurer.  

Remember that you can find 
meeting minutes and other 
information online or by 
contacting Tanya. http://
cedarcemetery.com 

 
Maintenance Fees 

Timely payment of annual 
maintenance fees help pay for 
our insurance, mowing and 
maintenance. If you are paying 
annually & would like a buy-out 
option, please contact Tanya 
Guy.  
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2020

Grave Sites 
   $700 per site 

Related Fees* 
Grave opening 
   $375 in Summer / $475 in Winter 
Cremation placement  
   $175 in Summer / $275 in Winter 
Monument placement marking 
   $50 
Maintenance options  
   $10 Deed Transfer Fee 

 * subject to change 

Make checks payable to: 
Cedar Cemetery Association 
438 143rd Ave NW  
Andover MN 55304

Est. in 1903,  
Non-

denominational 
public cemetery 

with grounds care  

Located just 15 
minutes north of 

Riverdale on  
2.5 quiet and 

peaceful country 
acres with mature 

trees 

18350 Cedar Dr. NW  
Cedar MN  

To view or purchase sites, 
arrange openings or 
placements, contact  our 
Sexton Larry Lundby at 
(612) 719-2308.  

Other Contacts: 
Secretary Delores Yoraway  
          (763) 424-6658 
Treasurer Tanya Guy  
          (612) 201-7401 
www.cedarcemetery.com
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